
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Al-Sudani’s Government is a golden opportunity, No more
after

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met, at the guest place of Al A’bs,

the hospitality of Sheikh Ali Hussein Al Shereeb on 22/12/2022, recalling the pivotal positions

and stages that they shared with sheikhs and dignitaries Al A’bs tribe, indicating that the

Government had been described as a national service before its inception or formation and the

importance  of  services  in  the  upcoming  phase,  especially  the  education,  health,  and

municipalities.

His Eminence reiterated that Iraq is moving in the right direction, reiterating his description

of the Government of Al-Sudani as the golden opportunity Government, and there are no more

chances after this one for a country like Iraq, that have been through all of these challenges

and trials.


